Shirts are In!

If you've ordered a t-shirt for the Seal Clubbing pub crawl, it is now in my posession. Please call my
cell (488-8291) to arrange a time to pick it up today (and pay me if you haven't already), or you can
just get it at the first bar of the crawl (Rogue's Roost) after 4:30 on Saturday evening.

Hope to see everyone out Saturday night!
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